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GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, P.o. Box 460, PLEASANToN, CALIFORNIA 94566 DIVISION

May 7, 1980 )

|

Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

Washington, D.C. 20555 '

l

Ref: 1) Certificate of Compliance No. 9044
2) Request for Renewal of Certificate of Compliance, 4/9/80

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

The enclosed letter and analysis should have been included as Attachment A :

to our request for renewal (Ref. 2) for Certificate of Compliance No. 9044. '

Please add it to the renewal request package. Thank you.

Sincerely,

[
G. E. Cunningham
Sr. Licensing Engineer
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